

YOUR PATIENT REFERENCE GROUP NEEDS YOU!



Would you like to have a say about our services, specific issues about the practice or concerns for the North Durham Clinical Commissioning Group?

We have a small patient group which would welcome new members from all age groups. If you would like to join or learn more about this group please either leave your contact details at reception or ask to speak to the practice Business Manager.

Patient Reference Group meetings are held every 3 months on Wednesdays 4.00pm – 5.00pm... and to tempt you there are light refreshments!